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In August, Pam Clemmons stepped down as Hospitality Chair after a lot of hard work and 
commitment.  We are grateful for all that she did with the committee and continues to do for 
the parish.


Ann Inman, Linda Sanders, Pam Clemmons, Betty Cobb, and Jan Bomar all agreed to help out 
on the committee.


The annual LOW COUNTRY SHRIMP BOIL on July 29th and was a great success once again.  
For $15 parishioners feasted on cajun delights and food expertise of Shannon and Leon 
LeMoine.  Thanks to all the volunteers who have once again made it a successful annual event.


On September 24th the Hospitality Committee hosted a fun picnic downstairs to celebrate the 
Stewardship campaign “Rooted in Abundance” after the service.  Many volunteers brought 
salad, bread, and delicious desserts.  Once again Shannon and Leon LeMoine volunteered to 
cook their famous cajun sausage as well as their assistance in bringing their large cooking 
pots.  The food was excellent.  Next year we will focus on having more salads and sides as 
well. There was plenty of bread and dessert for all.


Dec. 24th marked another successful pot luck dinner after the Christmas Eve Service.  There 
was a wide variety of food and decor thanks to many of our parishioners.  It is a wonderful new 
tradition that has proved to be a success and will hopefully continue in 2024.


